
Notice of Utility Tariff Filing 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that GCI Cable, 
Inc. (GCICI) filed TA37-156, an informational tariff revision updating its tariff to correct the 
omission of a rule currently governing delinquent accounts in its Juneau service area. The rule 
provides that delinquent accounts are those accounts that are unpaid on the second bill cycle 
date and will incur a finance charge on the delinquent portion of the invoice (excluding any prior 
finance charge assessment) of 0.875% of the delinquent portion of the bill per month, up to a 
maximum of 10.5% annually. Additionally, the rule provides for a late charge of $4.00, to be 
applied to the first monthly bill of delinquency, each time an account goes from current to 
delinquent. 

This notice may not contain every pertinent revision or request associated with TA37-156. The 
Commission may approve a rate or classification which varies from that proposed. You may 
obtain more information about this filing by contacting Cindy L. Hall, Manager, Rate, Tariffs & 
licenses, at GCICI at 2550 Denali Street, Suite 1000, Anchorage, AK 99503; phone: (907) 868-
5615. The complete filing is also available for inspection at the Commission's office, at 701 West 
Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: (907) 276-6222, or may be viewed on 
the Commission's website at http://rca.alaska.gov by typing TA37-156 in the Find a Matter 
search box. 

To comment on this filing, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m ., May 20, 2015, at either the 
Commission address given above or at its website: 

https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeblWhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 

Please reference TA37 -156 and include a statement that you have filed a copy of the comments 
with GCICI at its address given above or by email atchaIl2@gci.com. 

Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, auxiliary 
aids or service, or alternative communication formats, please contact Joyce McGowan at (907) 
276-6222, toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY (907) 276-4533 or send a request via electronic 
mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by May 13, 2015. 

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 20th day of April, 2015. 

REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA 

,~&-~ 
, Steven Kramer 

Common Carrier Section Manager 
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